
02—05—13 PC# 4391

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Katie Coleman

<katieelizabethcoleman@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 10:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2012-135)

RECEIVED
Feb 5, 2013

CLERKS OFFICE

FE ,i
Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

STATE OF ILLiNOIS
Dear Control Board Members,

OItution Control Board

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2012-135). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Katie Coleman
436 Harrison St
Apt 1
Oak Park, IL 60304-1466
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02—05—13 PC# 4392

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Tim Fossa
<lmfossa@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006
(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden
behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance
doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their
promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Tim Fossa
1339 Hunter Dr
Bartlett, IL 60103-182 8
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02—05—13 PC# 4393

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Bill Theisen
<billytheisen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and
the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies
like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Bill Theisen
2610 Appletree Ln
Northbrook, IL 60062-3406
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02—05—13 PC# 4394

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Angela Jones

<qhomedecor@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Angela Jones
918-21st Avenue
Rockford, IL 61104
(815) 977-0662
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02—05—13 PC# 4395

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Meredith

Tucker <mct048@ameritech.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Meredith Tucker
498 Inverway
Inverness, IL 60067-4350
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02—US—13 F’C# 4396

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Christopher
Kowal <chris@pangaeatech.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006 (docket no.

PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its commitment, which is vital to protecting public health.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws.

The people and environment of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation

should live up to their promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Christopher Kowal
1472 W Berwyn Ave

Chicago, IL 60640-2 108
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Janice

Thomson <janice.kay.thomson@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Janice Thomson
3938 N Paulina St
Chicago, IL 60613-2518
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02—05—13 PC# 4398

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Joe Moravec

<moravecj13@mail.wlu.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Boards earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Joe Moravec
1413 ironwood dr.
Normal, IL 61761
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02—05—13 PC# 4399

Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@etpc.org> on behalf of phyllis kaplan

<pkaplan@prodigy.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. phyllis kaplan
1034 Central Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035-3285
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of C Polizzi

<cyrapolizzi@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. C Polizzi
P0 Box 577948
Chicago, IL 60657-7342
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of John Sanderson

<tenuto2@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Sanderson
1400 London Ln
Glenview, IL 60025-2 238
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Angelique

Zerillo <dazerillos@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Angelique Zerillo
2451 W 103rd St
Chicago, IL 60655-1035
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Jan Barshis

<janbarl@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jan Barshis
2344 Pomona Ln
Wilmette, IL 60091-2216
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpcorg> on behalf of Ed Kulack

<edwardkulack@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ed Kulack
210 Webster Ct
Algonquin, IL 60102-3036
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Charles Frank

<zsf@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Charles Frank

25 Lakeview Ter
Highland Park, IL 60035-5041
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Carmen Brown

<carmencurran@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Carmen Brown

829 N Winchester Ave

Apt 2
Chicago, IL 60622-4936
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Andrew
Hoffman <ahoffman@poschange.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Dr. Andrew Hoffman
6023 S Park Ave
Morton Grove, IL 60053-2947
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Michael
Houston <houston_michael@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean ar standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Mercury pollution is too important of an issue to ignore, and we’ve already waited too long. Please deny this petition

for variance.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Houston
321 N Clark St
Chicago, IL 60654-47 14
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Walter Bock

<wjbockl@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Walter Bock
8950 Sycamore Dr
Hickory Hills, IL 60457-1242
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Mary Murp

<mwmurphy17@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Mary Murp
1475 E 2000 North Rd
White Heath, IL 61884-9303
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Alex Gorsky

<gorsky89@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generations Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Alex Gorsky
160 Indian Tree Dr

Highland Park, IL 60035-5244
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Robert Kastigar
<r-kastigar@neiu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 12:10 PM

To: Therriault, John
Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Kastigar
5101 N Central Park Ave
Chicago, IL 6062 5-5500
(773) 588-9634
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Rachel

Herbener <rachelherbener@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 3:41 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

The decision is clear.
Safeguard people’s health or safeguard Midwest Generation’s profits.

Two more years (maybe) of jobs resulting in many more years of long-term health problems.

Sincerely,

Ms. Rachel Herbener

1411 Maple Ave
Evanston, IL 60201-4322
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Kimberly

Lombardozzi <kal100@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 3:41 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Please Reject Midwest Generation’s Petition for a Variance (Docket No. PCB 2013-024)

Feb 5, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

Please reject Midwest Generation’s request for a variance of the historic clean air standards Illinois adopted in 2006

(docket no. PCB 2013-024). Hold the company to its previous commitment, which is vital to protecting public health and

the environment.

It is the responsibility and duty of the Board to protect Illinois residents from being taken advantage of by companies

like Midwest Generation, which has delayed compliance with clean air laws for long enough and which has hidden

behind threats to slash jobs and close plants. As you know from the Board’s earlier experience with Ameren, a variance

doesn’t guarantee jobs or that plants will stay open.

The people of Illinois should not have to suffer from years of extra pollution. Midwest Generation should live up to their

promise to install modern pollution controls on schedule.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kimberly Lombardozzi

42 James Dr
Westmont, IL 60559-2358
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